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Circular 
 

 

  
 The Principals / Teachers-in-Charge of all the Colleges affiliated  to 

the university are hereby informed that implementation of  Anti Ragging 

 measures prescribed by the University Grant Commission are now 

mandatory in nature. In order to strengthen the anti ragging measures 

across the Higher Educational Institution in the country the UGC has come 

out with some more suggestions including display as posters vide its 

memo no. F.1-15/2009(ARC)pt-III, dated 2nd September, 2015  by 

Professor Jaspal S. Sandhu, Secretary, UGC. 

 
 All are requested to follow the UGC Website www.ugc.ac.in and 

www.antiragging.in or may contract the UGC Monitoring Agency i.e. Aman 

Satya Kachroo Trust on Mobile No.  09871170303, 09818400116 (in case 

of emergency). 

   

 

          Sd/- 

             Deputy Inspector of Colleges. 

                   Calcutta University  
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

http://www.ugc.ac.in/
http://www.antiragging.in/

